ONE HUNDRED ONE NORTH CARSON STREET CARSON CITY, NEVADA 89701 OFFICE: (775) 684-5670

Fax No.: (775) 684-5683



555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 OFFICE: (702) 486-2500 Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

Office of the Governor

March 31, 2020

Re: Interstate Travel Advisory

Dear Nevada transportation and hospitality professionals:

Today I am issuing a travel advisory for the State of Nevada, urging visitors or Nevadans coming from out of state to self-quarantine for 14 days as the state works to contain the spread of COVID-19. This advisory does not apply to healthcare, public health, public safety, transportation, or food supply essential employees.

Nevada has always been a welcoming place for travelers, but now is not the time for tourists to flock to our public spaces. Just as I've asked all Nevadans to #StayHomeForNevada, I'm asking visitors to postpone their trips, or, if they must travel to Nevada, to self-quarantine for 14 days and monitor their health while they do so. I don't make this decision lightly, but we must do what we can to slow the spread of COVID-19.

I am writing to ask for your help in spreading this message at this critical time. Attached to this letter are two documents: 1) a poster for you to display in your airports, hotels, bus stations, train stations, and rental car agencies; and 2) a longer flyer that I'm asking you to distribute to travelers who pass through your facilities.

Thank you for your partnership in this effort. You all play a critical role in battling this invisible enemy. We're all in this together and we must take proactive steps to stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Governor Steve Sisolak

State of Nevada